NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

UNT COLLEGE DEMOCRATS' CITY COUNCIL FORUM
1155 UNION CIRCLE
THURSDAY, JANUARY 27, 2022
7:00 P.M.
DENTON, TEXAS

Public Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, January 27, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., a possible quorum
of the Denton City Council may be in attendance at the UNT College Democrats' City Council
Forum being held at 1155 Union Circle in Denton, Texas.

THIS IS NOT A MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BODY. THIS NOTICE IS
POSTED IN ORDER TO MEET THE REQUIREMENTS OF THE OPEN

MEETINGS ACT IN THE EVENT THAT THE NUMBER OF CITY COUNCIL,
FOUR MEMBERS PRESENT AT THE EVENT MAKES THE ACT APPLICABLE.

Members present will engage students in the democratic process, discuss their roles on City
council, and how to become involved in local politics.

CERTIFICATE

I certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum was posted on the bulletin board at the City
Hall of the City of Denton, Texas, on the 24" day of January 2022, at 10:40 a.m.
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